
The November Board of Realtor’s meeting was called to order by President Sheri McIntosh.  The pledge 

of Allegiance was recited.  The minutes of the last meeting were read with a motion to approve made by 

Cheri Honnerlaw, 2nd by Tracy Mears-Motion passed.  The treasurer report was given with a motion to 

approve made by Ken Lundy, 2nd by Cheri Honnerlaw.  Trivia with Bob was about elections and 

Thanksgiving.  The fund raising drawing was won by Rodney Carrauthers. 

 

Under New Business:  Gary Rome spoke about the Thanksgiving meal that Wendy’s does and that 

anyone who wanted to help was welcome to come in on Thanksgiving morning.  The 2019 budget was 

passed out and discussed.  A motion to approve was made by Terri Streber, 2nd by Bob Germann.  

Motion passed.  The nominated officers from last meeting-Connie Grey, President-Robyn Clifton, Vice 

President, Sue Walker, secretary and Brenda Barr were voted on and approved as well as the addition of 

Bob Germann to the executive board.  Dues were handed out with a reminder that they are due by the 

Jan 15th and if not received there will be a $25 late charge. 

 

Under Old Business:  The affiliate get together was well attended as well as the safety class.  The 

Christmas party will be Dec 14th and will be $25/person.  Tickets will be required and a representative 

from each office will have some.  Also a reminder that sales awards paperwork needs to be in by Nov. 

19th. 

The speakers of the day were our affiliates:  Rodney Carruthers from 5/3rd, Mike Mertz from Peoples, 

and Peggy Hickey from Loan Depot and Scott Homer from 1st State Bank all spoke on their loan 

programs available. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Brad Knapp. 

There were no minutes from the December Christmas party. 

 


